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Comments: To whom it may concern,

Our family has lived in Tamworth, N.H., since 1906, and our Boyden family goes back even further. We have
grown up hiking the mountains in the sandwich range and treasuring the intense and glorious beauty of the area.
The proposed logging project will not only damage the view shed but also the animals and endangered species
of animals, trees, and plants. We are stewards of the land, and it is our duty to protect the spiritual nature and
history of the range. This must be stopped, and we strongly urge this project not to go forward due to the terrible
damage and harm it will cause in our Tamworth community.



